[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi PRC Partners,

The Emergency Solutions Grant competition has not officially started yet however we do anticipate the application being released very soon. In preparation for the application, we are requesting that you let us know if you are interested in applying for Emergency Solutions Grants funds in the 2016 competition. I am attaching the survey that you will need to complete in order to let us know your plans.

Please click this link and complete the entire survey:
https://goo.gl/forms/E9sZCxywDVQFX8qx1

The deadline for completing this form is Tuesday, September 20th.

Please be aware that we do expect the ESG application to have a quick turnaround time. If your key staff are scheduled to be on vacation or out of the office this month, please have someone on standby who can complete this application for your agency.
